
From: Judith Roberts   
Sent: 29 June 2025 21:57 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Former Friends School Field Mount Pleasant Road Saffron Walden 

 
Application ref no S62A/2025/0107  
 
From Judith and Chris Roberts,   
 
We would like to express our concerns about noise levels in and around the proposed 
clubhouse and field. The field is not large enough for general sports and is located close 
to existing housing. 
 
We are also concerned about access at all hours to this area, are there any restrictions 
in place to limit 24 hour access?  
 
Judith & Chris Roberts  
  
 




